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Worker’s Compensation 

According to information presented during the WEDI P&C Workgroup call on September 3, 2015, we are 

recommending that all workers’ comp claims, both inpatient/outpatient and professional be coded using 

the ICD 10 guidelines. Most states have adopted or are highly recommending compliance with ICD 10. 

This is good news for our providers. The Jopari clearinghouse stated that 100% of their direct payers are 

ready for ICD 10. While there could be some indirect payers that are not ready, this information will be 

communicated as it comes to us. The percentage of claims that would be affected is expected to be 

extremely small. If we receive notification of a payer that cannot receive ICD 10, the appropriate edits will 

be added to the claims system to error claims for that payer so that you can re-code the claim in ICD 9 

and resubmit.  


